
                                             

  
 

 
 
5th May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
It will come as no surprise to you that the Whitby Y3 Residential will not be going ahead this 
half term. The Youth Hostel Association has cancelled all residential bookings up to, and 
including, July 2020.  
 
Due to the current pandemic this obviously makes sense. 
 
I am very sorry that your child will miss out on one of our wonderful residential experiences. 
Due the uncertainties facing society I am reluctant to make any false promises about such 
opportunities next year. I am afraid it will be a case of wait and see. 
 
Therefore, my Admin Team will begin to process all accounts and refund any monies that 
you have paid towards this trip. 
 
These are difficult unprecedented times for all concerned and I would recommend continued 
understanding, cooperation and support as no doubt there will be further difficult decisions to 
be made over the coming weeks, months and terms.. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                                                                                               
 
Gary Fullwood 
Executive Head Teacher 
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